
12 November 2019

Professor Aleksandr Romanov 

National Research University Higher School of Economics 

20 Myasnitskaya Ulitsa 

Moscow 

101000 

Russia 

Dear Professor Romanov, 

Faculty of 

Engineering & Physical Sciences 

Department of Mathematics 

Stag Hill 

Guildford, Surrey GU2 7XH UK 

We are delighted to invite you to the Dynamics of dissipative PDEs workshop 2020 being hosted 

by the Department of Mathematics at the University of Surrey in Guildford, UK. The workshop 

will be taking place from 18th January to 21st January 2020. 

During your visit you will have the opportunity to collaborate with academics and researchers 

from all over the UK and parts of Europe to discuss dynamics of dissipative PD Es. I note that you 

will be accompanied by your wife, Mrs Liudmila Kondrateva. 

We are pleased to be able to support your travel and local living expenses during your stay with 

funding from the EPSRC. You will not be employed by the University of Surrey, nor will you 

receive any salary from the University of Surrey. You will be expected to return to your home 

institution, the Higher School of Economics, following your visit. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward 

to welcoming you to the University of Surrey this January. 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Sergey Zelik 

Chair of the Organising Committee for the DSPDEs Workshop 

UNIVERSITY OF 

SURREY 

, . .,. .,. 

T: +44(0)1483 68 (9638) 

F: +44(0)1483 68 (6071)

s.zelik@surrey.ac.uk 

www.surrey.ac.uk


